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Lock status information is available on the internet website of 
the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers' New Orleans District at: 
http://www.mvn.usace.army.mil/lockstatus/. This lock status 
information is updated daily by lock personnel and provides the 
Navigation Community with situational awareness about lock 
closures, queues, and gage data. 
 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers’ (USACE) primary navigation 
responsibilities include planning and constructing new navigation 
channels and locks and dams, and dredging to maintain mandated 
channel depths in U.S. harbors and on inland waterways.  This 
includes locks and floodgate structures operated by the USACE’s 
New Orleans District.   
 
ACCESSIBILITY 
The New Orleans District is committed to making its websites 
accessible to all users in accordance with provisions of Section 
508 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 (as amended in 1998). If you 
cannot fully access the information on a particular lock status 
form, please email our office using the District P.O.C. below. We 
will do everything possible to provide you the information. Please 
note that this may involve providing content in an alternate 
format. 
 
DISCLAIMER 
Access Constraints: 
The United States Government furnishes these data and the 
recipient accepts and uses them with the express understanding 
that the U.S. Government makes no warranties, expressed or 
implied, concerning the accuracy, completeness, readability, 
usability or suitability for any particular purpose of the 
information and the data furnished. The United States shall be 
under no liability whatsoever to any person by reason of any use 
made thereof. These data belong to the Government, therefore, the 
recipient fully agrees not to represent these data to anyone as 
other than Government provided data. The recipient may not 
transfer these data to others without also transferring this 
Disclaimer. 



Distribution Liability: 
The data represents the results of data collection/processing for 
a specific U.S. Army Corps of Engineers activity and indicates the 
general existing conditions. As such, it is only valid for its 
intended use, content, time and accuracy specifications. The user 
is responsible for the results of any of the application of the 
data for other than its intended purpose. 
 
The point of contact for this webpage is Jeffery Olivero at 
Jeffery.Olivero@usace.army.mil, or at telephone number        
(504) 862-2362. 
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